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· CTC Approves $72.6 Million in Prop IB Bond Funds for I-5 HOV Lanes


	CTC Approves $72.6 Million in Prop IB Bond Funds for I-5 HOV Lanes
Today, the California Transportation Commission (CTC) approved a total of $72.6 million in Proposition 1B Bond funds for construction of High Occupancy Vehicle lanes on Interstate 5 High from State Route 118 to State Route 170.  Today's action complements $178.3 million in prior expenditures and other funds already committed to complete the full $250.9 million project budget.  The action permits Caltrans District 7 to go out to bid as soon as possible to construct the already designed ready-to-go to construction project through the Pacoima and Arleta areas within the City of Los Angeles.  The CTC's project specific allocation vote included Metro's first State and Local Transportation Partnership program grant from Proposition 1B in the amount of $40 million.  The remaining $32.6 million came from the Proposition 1B portion of the Los Angeles County share of the 2008 State Transportation Improvement Program.  The CTC's action was made possible by the State of California's recent "Buy America Bond" sale by the State Treasurer's Office.  
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